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December 16, 2009 

 

 

 

REVISED NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING 

(To be considered at the Wednesday, December 23, 2009, Open Meeting) 

 

 

RE: Puget Sound Energy, Request for Proposal for All Generation Sources and 

Energy Efficiency Programs, Docket UE-091618 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On October 23, 2009, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) published a notice that Puget Sound Energy’s Proposed Request for 

Proposals from All Generation Sources and Energy Efficiency Programs (RFPs) 

would be addressed by the Commission during a recessed session immediately 

following the open meeting scheduled for Wednesday, December 23, 2009. 

 

Because formal action is required on this matter, this docket will be heard by the 

Commission as part of its regularly scheduled open meeting, which begins at 9:30 

a.m., Wednesday, December 23, 2009.  The meeting will be held at the Commission’s 

headquarters, Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive 

S.W., Olympia, Washington. 

 

Copies of PSE’s proposed RFP, including all accompanying materials can be obtained 

from PSE’s website at 

http://www.pse.com/energyEnvironment/energysupply/Pages/pse2010RFP.aspx.  

 

Questions regarding the RFP should be addressed to Mr. Chris Bevil, Manager, 

Resource Acquisition, at 425-456-2757 or by e-mail at chris.bevil@pse.com, and 

questions regarding the Energy Efficiency RFP should be addressed to Mr. Rich 

Hazzard, Energy Efficiency Services, at 425-456-2317 or by e-mail at 

rich.hazzard@pse.com.  To be placed on the PSE e-mail distribution list, e-mail your 

contact information to sheri.maynard@pse.com. 
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The proposed RFP is also available from the Commission’s website at 

www.utc.wa.gov under Docket UE-091618. 

 

Questions concerning PSE’s RFPs should be directed to either Mr. Bevel or Mr. 

Hazzard at PSE using the contact information above, or to Commission Staff, Mr. 

David Nightingale at 360-664-1154; e-mail: dnightin@utc.wa.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

DAVID W. DANNER 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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